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Scoop of the Day #1 
The latest updates  

The Hunters Ridge Pool PASSED 

the City of Houston inspection! 

Congratulations HRV Pool 

Committee and Greater Houston 

Pool Company. The HRV pool had 

better attendance than prior years. 

The Splash Party including ice cream, 

face painting and more was enjoyed 

by all. After a successful year the 

HRV pool will close for the winter on 

September 9, 2023. 

Please go to our new website and 

participate in our HRV Customer 

Feedback Survey. You will be given 

the opportunity to rate the HRV pool 

and other amenities in our 

community. 

www.huntersridgevillage.com 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

Scoop of the Day #2 
 Back to School Safety: Please be safe when you walk or ride your bike to 

school. Always walk or ride with a buddy. Have your phone with you in case 

you need to call 911. Make sure you have water. Do not talk to strangers. SEE 

SOMETHING SAY SOMETHING to your parents who should then contact 

the Police. 

A good thing to know is that Hunters Ridge Village has one of the lowest crime 

rates in Kingwood. Thanks to our vigilant neighbors and our private police 

patrol. Please continue to lock your homes and cars. Leave your outside lights 

on during the night. Do not leave any valuables in your car especially firearms. 

Thank you. 
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We need your talent and commitment to 

our neighborhood…. 

Please call Jeanette Kelley-Papp, if you 

are interested in serving on the HRVCA 

Board of Directors. We have all kinds of 

projects and interesting things planned 

for the future and need your ideas and 

suggestions to make it all happen.  We 

specifically need a couple of community 

volunteers to sit on the Architectural 

Control Committee. Work from home 

and evaluate a small amount of ARC 

applications. Please email Jeanette at 

jkpapp7752@gmail.com if you are 

interested in hearing more. 

The HRV annual Fall Yard 
sale will be held Saturday 
October 7, 2023, from 8am 
to 12noon. Have fun and be 
safe. Yard sale signs will be 
posted at our entrances and 
our website and FB page will 
have updated information on 
this event as we move into 
the Fall. 

National Night Out will be 
held on Tuesday October 3, 
2023. 
Please join us for an Ice 
Cream celebration of the 
relationship between our 
HPD Police force and the 
HRV community 
partnership. 
Let’s meet at the HRV Park 
between 6pm and 8pm. HRV 
Board members and HPD 
officers will be greeting you. 
Thanks for participating. 
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